
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

April 26, 2021  

  
 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro  

Chair  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

The Honorable Kay Granger  

Ranking Member  

Committee on Appropriations  

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, D.C. 20515  

  

  

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  
 

I am requesting funding for the City of Montebello’s Acun͂a Dog Park in Fiscal Year 2022. The 

entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Montebello, California located at 1600 W. 

Beverly Blvd., Montebello, CA 90640. 

 

The project is located at Henry Acun͂a Park, 1700 W. Victoria Ave., Montebello, CA 90640 

 

The funding would be used to construct the Acun͂a Park Dog Park, the City of Montebello’s first 

dog park, and provide an enclosed area for dogs to exercise, socialize, and play off-leash under 

the supervision of their own owners.  The area that the dog park would be constructed would 

feature fencing, double-gated entry, benches, dog waste stations, a water station, shade and 

adequate drainage.  The area is approximately 32,630 square feet, located near the center of the 

park and is adjacent to an existing playground and picnic areas. The City’s Park Master Plan 

identifies Acun͂a Park as an ideal location for the development of a dog park area due to the 

available open space and proximity to existing cohesive amenities.    
 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  
  

Sincerely,   

  

                                                              

Linda T. Sánchez  

Member of Congress   
 


